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TO:  Mayor & City Council 
FROM:  Mike Greene – City Administrator 
DATE:  October 21, 2024 
RE: Request to Approve an Agreement with the City of Ferndale Regarding Use of Southwest 

Storage Area 
 
Background Brief: This is a yearly agreement between numerous communities and the City of Ferndale to 
utilize their southwest storage yard as a leaves transfer site.  
 
Previous Action: September 25, 2023 – City Council Approval of previous agreement.    
 
Economic Impact:  
$1,545 fee + $669.27 O&M cost = $2,214.27  
Budgeted within 101-501-000-978 
 
Recommendation: It is my recommendation to approve the agreement.     
 
Recommended Motion:  
Moved by Council Member     seconded by Council Member      
to approve the agreement between the City of Lathrup Village and the City of Ferndale regarding the use 
of the southwest storage area.  
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